Onandaga-Cortland-Madison BOCES Federation of Teachers
OCMBFT

Local # 07-090

Date: June 2, 2025

We have examined the financial records of OCMBFT for the period of January 2024 through December
2024 and found them to be in good order. This examination was performed by a committee of members
of OCMBFT and was not conducted In accordance with generally accepted accounting principles. Based
On our examination, we consider the attached financial statements for the period of January 2024

through December 2024 to be an accurate summary of transaction conducted during that period.
Qverall, we found the bookkeeping to be well organized and in good standing.

Sincerely,

Sarah Fox, Member

OCMBFT Financial Review Commitiea
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Greta Sieve, Member
OCMBFT Financial Review Committee
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Q‘;ica De , Member
OCMBFT Financial Review Committee




